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Volunteer Recognition Letter

Date
Dear [insert volunteer name],
The Tewksbury Athletic Association (TAA) would like to extend an appreciative "thank you" for your [insert hours] hours of volunteer time [coaching  or specify other] in the [insert TAA program].  By volunteering your time, you are providing opportunities for our youth to participate in various sports programs,  as well as helping us to improve the quality of our overall program. We hope you had as much fun as your players.   
The mission of the TAA is to promote sportsmanship, fair play, team play, proper exercise technique, sports safety, development of skills, discipline, self-esteem, cooperation, commitment, and making an effort.   In TAA programs, while winning shall not be considered unimportant, it shall not supersede the striving to win within the boundaries of the rules and the ethics of sportsmanship in a fair competition of ability, effort and strategy. 
The TAA is a non-profit organization and relies on volunteers like yourself for our programs to be successful.   Thank you again.

Sincerely,

[Insert Program Director]

P.O. Box 209, Califon, NJ 07830 

Exempt Organization Number: 223-158-721/000
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